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This response pertains to the Reports Analysis Division's ("RAD") Request for Additional Information ("RFAI") dated
January 13, 2015, requesting that the Michigan Chamber of Commerce (the "MI Chamber") amend its October Quarterly
Report
to include information about its contributors.

No contributions or donations accepted by the MI Chamber were solicited or received for the purpose of furthering the
reported independent expenditures. Accordingly, no contributions or donations were required to be reported under the
regulations cited in the RFAI.

With respect to 11 C.F.R. 114.10(f), this regulation applies to "qualified nonprofit corporations." The MI Chamber is
not a "qualified nonprofit corporation." If the cited provision has any relevance whatsoever to the reporting of
contributions in connection with independent expenditures, it is, by its own terms, inapplicable to the MI Chamber.
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